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US 19 Interchange Improvement at Gandy Blvd 435914-3-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Interchange

Improvement
Phase Completed
Limits from south of

Gandy Blvd to
north of 78th
Ave.

Project Start Early 2023
City Pinellas Park
County Pinellas
Road Gandy Blvd

US 19
Construction
Cost

$2.3 Million

Estimated
Completion

Fall 2023

Contractor Preferred
Materials, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maddie Pfingsten
  727-575-8334
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
As of September 7, 2023, all construction activities
associated with this project have been completed.  

This project will add additional left turn lane from southbound US 19
onto the eastbound Gandy Blvd entrance ramp. 78th Avenue will
also be repaved between US 19 and 43rd Street. 

Construction is underway and anticipated to be complete in the fall
of 2023. 


